
 

 

12th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Instrumental Lessons for 2017/18 
 

I am writing about instrumental lessons for next year. As in previous years, we would like to offer a wide 
range of lessons, however, we can only run lessons if we have enough children wanting to learn a 
particular instrument. We therefore need a minimum of 12 children for each instrument so that we can 
keep the cost down for parents. All instruments will be provided by school, although children are 
welcome to bring their own in from home if they wish. The following lessons will be offered: 
 

 Guitar- lessons on a Wednesday 
 Strings (Violon/Cello)- lessons on a Thursday 
 Balalaika- lessons on a Monday 
 Trumpet- day to be confirmed (no charge for these lessons) 
 Steel pans- lessons on a Friday 

 
The cost for these lessons (apart from trumpet, which is free) will be £55 per term, payable in advance. 
Please note that if the music teacher is absent, a replacement is sent or the lesson is rearranged to a 
different day of the week.  Unfortunately, if your child misses their lesson through absence we cannot 
refund the money. Children will be expected to remember their lesson time on the day, however if they 
do forget we will endeavor to send someone to collect them from their class. 
 
If you would like your child to learn an instrument next year please sign the slip below and return it to 
the school office by Friday 14th July. Only once your child’s place has been confirmed by the school 
office will we ask you to make a payment. In September we will send you further details on when 
lessons start and what time they will take place each week.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Imogen Murray 

Music & Performance Lead 

Instrumental Lessons for 2017/18 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________Class: ___________________ 
 

Violin/Cello   [  ]   Steel pans [  ] 
Balalaika   [  ]   Trumpet  [  ] 
Guitar    [  ] 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_________________________________________Date: ___________________ 


